
 
 
 
 

A Message from His Honour 
The Lieutenant Governor of Saskatchewan 

 
 
It is my pleasure to extend greetings on behalf of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, 
Queen of Canada, to everyone celebrating Falun Dafa Day on May 13, 2021. 
 
My thanks to members of the Falun Dafa community in Saskatchewan for 
contributing to a more harmonious society. As well, thank you for sharing your 
meditation practices to help others manage the additional stress caused by the 
challenges of the past year.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for a joyous celebration. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Russ Mirasty 
Lieutenant Governor 
Province of Saskatchewan 


